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Summary 
 
Manland Primary School is a community primary school.  As such 
it adheres to Hertfordshire admissions rules and policy. These can 
be accessed online at:  
 
https://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/services/schools-and-
education/school-admissions/primary-junior-and-middle-
schools/primary-junior-and-middle-school-places.aspx 
 
This site also has a link to an interactive copy of the leaflet called 
‘Applying for a school place’ which contains guidance about 
county’s admission policy. 
 
Policy Review 
 
The policy was last reviewed and agreed by the Governing Body in February 
2022. 
 
It is due for review in February 2023. 
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